
DSAPAC Solicitation Release Form 
The DSAPAC’s primary goal is to support and enhance the effectiveness of the Direct 
Selling Association’s (DSA’s) lobbying and political advocacy efforts. By collecting 
voluntary political contributions, members of DSA are able to pool their resources to 
educate and ultimately gain support from federal legislators for the Association’s policy 
positions. 

The DSAPAC is required to provide this permission to solicit, which you must complete 
and sign before DSA officials can request contributions. 

The request may be signed by the company representative with whom the DSA 
normally conducts its activities. A corporation may not approve solicitations from more 
than one federal PAC in a calendar year, including PACs established by other trade 
associations. Corporate approval of trade association PACs in no way limits the 
corporation’s right to solicit contributions for its own PAC. 

If your business is not incorporated, this prior authorization is not required. Signing this 
form does not obligate you to contribute to the DSAPAC, but it does help us keep you 
informed of political and legislative issues and activities. 

Please complete the form below and submit. Company representatives may 
approve solicitations for five consecutive years. 

Name: 

Title: 

Phone: 

Email: 

Company: 

Date: 

 My business in incorporated. I authorize DSAPAC to solicit me and my employees in 
the restricted class for contributions for the years designated below (full signature 
required for each year) 

Please check off the years for which you’d like to authorize DSAPAC to solicit my 
employees in the restricted class for contributions, and then provide your signature 
below: 



2025: 

2026: 

2027: 

2028: 

2029: 

The DSAPAC is a separate, segregated fund established by the Direct Selling 
Association to pool funds to be used for political purposes. Contributions are voluntary 
and you have a right to refuse to contribute without reprisal. The amount given by the 
contributor, or the refusal to give, will not benefit or disadvantage the person being 
solicited. The suggested amount is only a suggestion; more or less than the suggested 
amount may be given. Contributions to DSAPAC cannot be deducted as a charitable 
contribution for federal tax purposes. Federal law requires DSAPAC to use its best 
efforts to collect and report the name, mailing address, occupation and the employer’s 
name of individuals whose contributions exceed $200 per calendar year. 

All questions and completed forms can be sent to John Webb at jwebb@dsa.org or mailed 
to the DSA offices (1667 K Street NW Suite 1100 Washington, DC 20006) 

mailto:jwebb@dsa.org



